Hi Mark,
I live on a single-track road with passing places. Hens and sheep are regularly killed, more frequently in the summer as tourists don’t know how to drive on these roads. I would like to see an upper speed limit of 30mph introduced for single-track roads, and the upper limit on rural roads being 50mph.
 
I understand that my proposal is outwith the scope of your current bill but I hope it is something that the Scottish Green Party will consider in the future. I hope to present a motion on this to the Highlands and Islands Green Party AGM.
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